
 
 

 
 

Mori Building Employee Tests Positive for COVID-19 
 
 
 

Tokyo, April 22, 2020 — Mori Building announced today that on the night of April 21, an 
employee based in the company’s main office in Roppongi Hills Mori Tower, Minato-ku, Tokyo, 
tested positive for COVID-19. 
 
The infected employee has not appeared in the office since March 31 and currently is 
recuperating at home. The employee’s condition is stable. Based on the employee’s work record 
and physical condition, public health authorities have determined that no other employee of 
Mori Building, nor any other related company or organization, had close contact with the 
employee in question following the employee’s infection.  
 
Mori Building is continuing to work with relevant organizations and take all necessary measures 
to prevent the spread of COVID-19 as well as assure the safety of the company’s work 
environments.  
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